From: Raghavan, Gautam EOP/WHO < Gautam. Raghavan@who.eop.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 10:33 AM

To: SHARON GUSTAFSON <SHARON.GUSTAFSON@EEOC.GOV>

Subject: Resignation request

Dear Ms. Gustafson,

At the direction of President Biden, I am writing to request your resignation as General Counsel of the EEOC by 5:00 pm ET this Friday, March 5, 2021.

Thank you for your service.

Sincerely,

Gautam Raghavan

Deputy Assistant to the President & Deputy Director

Office of Presidential Personnel | The White House